Danny and Darleen Whetstone

October 2004

Dear Pastor,

The Lord has been so good to bless the mission's conferences that we have had the pleasure of participating in over the last few months. We were blessed to be with The Buffalo Ridge Baptist Church just a couple of weeks before their two-hundred and twenty-fifth anniversary. The Lord has blessed them with a wonderful world outreach. It has been so encouraging in these unstable times to see so many churches committing themselves to ever increasing faith promise, and by the grace of God reaching those commitments by year's end. We must pray diligently that the Lord would both call others to mission fields around the world, and raise up a great army to stand behind them with continued support.

It is my joy to serve with a wonderful staff in the home office, and I would encourage you to pray for them. With only two full time employees and one part time employee our staff gets an unbelievable amount of work accomplished. Thank the Lord for a staff that approaches their "work" as a "ministry". These folks service more than seventy-five families around the world.

Mrs. Whetstone and I have a very busy schedule through the end of the year. Would you pray that the Lord will bless us to see unbelievers saved, believers surrendered, and mission programs growing to the glory of God?

We cannot tell you how grateful we are for your faithful support of our ministry. Most of you have been with us for almost twenty years now. It does not seem possible, but should we make it to June of next year we will have been in missions fulltime for twenty years. I am reminded by many of you often that you pray for us regularly, and we thank you with all of our hearts.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone